u ' NOV 19 2024
Regublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

. 1T

19 Nov 2024
REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
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UPDATES ON THE CONDUCT OF THE 2024 IPED CONGRESS

To: Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendent
Division Education Program Supervisors
All Others Concerned

1. This is to inform everyone that the 2024 IPED Congress, originally scheduled
for November 19-20, 2024, has been rescheduled to November 20-21, 2024, due to
the impact of Typhoon Pepito.

2. The first meal during the event will be morning snacks on November 20, and
the last meal will be breakfast on November 22. All meals will be served at the
regional office.

3. All other provisions of the memorandum remain in order.

4. For information and guidance of all concerned. R
igitally signed by

ESTELA P. LEON-
CARINO EdD, CESO Il

ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO, EdD, CESO III
Director IV/Regional Director- |

7t

X

CLMD/JPA/ray/jbd/Rescheduling of the IPEd Congress

11/19/2024
Y Qg\“’ "{:Az,b,‘ Address: DepEd-CAR Complex, Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet, 2601
DQTJED o 3\1 Ig Uj%, Telephone No: (074) 422 - 1318
MATATAG @\ ‘3/ ; Email Address: car@deped.gov.ph

i
s Be L. BACONG PILIPINAS ""Q;M n DepEtd Tayo Cordillera @ https://depedcar_p Canticare o P Qs

nnowm



